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Student Access to Healthcare 

 

The Guild believes that all students at the University of Birmingham and beyond have the right to free and 
accessible local health services. This is particularly important for International Students, Women, LGBTQ+ 
students, BAME and Disabled Students who would face greater barriers such as cost, wait times and 
discrimination within healthcare.  
 
Healthcare should be provided in a way that is fully accessible to any student or human being, regardless of 
background or individual student status. The Guild commits to lobbying the University, Council and working 
with local services to reduce inequalities and ensure advice provided to students on these services (such as 
through guild advice) is accurate and informative. 
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